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SWPAC Members 

?,) 
Dan Durig 

Cancellation of the December SWPAC Meeting 

The Solid Waste Staff has considered the issues now 
facing our department, and although there are many, 
we have concluded they are in a stage of revisions 
rather than reaching the point of needing SWPAC's advice 
to the Council. 

For this reason, and because we know your December is 
probably as busy as ours, we are canceling the meeting 
for this month. 

The new members of SWPAC will assume their duties in 
January and we want to thank all of you for your many 
months of loyalty to the committee and the many hours 
you spent in considering the issues in order to give 
advice to the Council. We appreciate the time and energy 
expended by you in this public service. 

We wish you Happy Holidays and a busy, healthy, happy, 
New· Year! 
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